## WEST KINGMAN COUNTY EDUCATION FOUNDATION

117 N. Main – P. O. Box 67 – 620-298-3271 www.usd3323edfoundation.webs.com Cunningham, KS 67035

February 3, 2016

Dear U.S.D. #332 Parents and Supporters:

The West Kingman County Education Foundation is excited to announce that their non-profit organization has been accepted in a new program called Dillons Community Rewards. The foundation will get credit for every food purchase made by parents and supporters when they use their registered Dillons Plus card. This credit will be used to benefit the students of U.S.D. #332.

We are asking all parents and supporters to register. You will need 3 things when you register.

- 1. A Dillons Plus Card. If you do not have a card, they are available at any store.
- 2. A valid email address.
- 3. A personalized account at the Dillons website.

First you must create an online account.

- 1. Visit the website at www.dillons.com/communityrewards.
- 2. Click on "Register" at the top right side on the page.
- 3. Enter your email address, password and zip code.
- 4. Click on "Create Account" at the bottom of the page.
- 5. You will receive an email confirmation to your inbox.

Next you need to enroll in the Community Rewards Program.

- 1. Go to www.dillons.com/communityrewards
- 2. Sign in
- 3. Click on "Enroll Now"
- 4. Enter the 5-digit NPO (18076) and search
- 5. Select the West Kingman County Education Foundation and click on "Enroll"

If you need assistance there will be a table at the Junior High Basketball game on Monday night, February 8 to help assist you. The information will be available on the foundation web site and on facebook. We also plan to be at high school homecoming and will offer assistance by appointment at the Cunningham Library.

Please feel free to contact Janet DeWeese at 298-2717 or Maggie Freund at the Cunningham Grade School if you have any questions.